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January 29, 2021 

Dear Cantalician Families/Caregivers: 

Beginning on Monday, February, 22, 2021, our School Age and Preschool Services will pivot to Hybrid Model 

#2. Students may return to school for in-person learning four days per week. See the details of Hybrid Model 

#2 below. Your child’s school district or county transportation office have been notified of this decision. 

Additional details of the plan can be found at www.CantalicianCenter.org. 
 

HYBRID MODEL #2 SUMMARIZED DETAILS 

Overview  

Students may return to school for in-person learning up to four days per week - Mondays, Tuesdays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays. Remote learning will take place when students are not scheduled for in-person 

services. Current school day hours remain.  
 

Wednesdays  

Instruction is conducted remotely through online/remote methods to all students. They will be provided with 

knowledge/skills acquisition activities. Instructional staff will produce assignments and activities for the days 

of remote instruction and for those students who are not accessing in-person services. Intensive sanitization 

and specialized cleaning will occur on this day.  
 

Note: A parent may request their child only receive therapy or instructional services remotely when scheduled 

to attend in-person. Requests will be reviewed on a case-by-cases basis between the parent, teacher, 

therapists, and principal.  
 

While this is good news, it’s important to remember COVID-19 is still spreading throughout our region. This is 

of great concern to us as we work to balance everyone’s health and safety with the needs of our students. 

Therefore, we will continue with surveillance COVID-19 testing, the health screen questionnaire, daily 

temperature checks, mask wearing, hand-washing and sanitizing, and keeping physically distant when feasible.  
 

A Hybrid Model #2 informational meeting is scheduled for all parents and caregivers on Tuesday, February 9 

at 6:30pm via Zoom. The Zoom meeting ID # is: 879 7699 3423 and the call-in # is: 1-929-205-6099.  
 

Please, if you have any questions, email CovidResponse@Cantalician.org and an answer will be provided 

promptly.  
 

Best regards,  

 

Jason Petko, Ed.D.  

Director of Education, Cantalician Center for Learning    
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